
Trapper Creek Glen Homeowners Association 

Board meeting 

March 18, 2018 

Sheep Creek Lodge 

 

The three members of the board (John Quinley, Jean Hartman, 

Jason McNamara) attending the annual meeting met after 

adjournment as a board, starting at 3:10 p.m. 

 

There was a brief discussion of the HOA property being part of the 

Trapper Creek Road Service Area. The inclusion occurred in 

about 1984 for the purpose of getting the parking lots plowed and 

maintained. The association was originally required to construct 

the lots to borough specification in order for them to be maintained 

by the borough.  

 

The discussion was prompted by an email from Stafford Glashen, 

who was interested in ways the subdivision owners might get a 

lower mil rate from the RSA, or better services for our money 

(since we don’t have fully developed roads to plow). He is 

exploring some ideas with his assembly member, including better 

snow plowing of the parking lots and other services. 

 

The board also discussed the repaving of the Parks Highway this 

summer. John Quinley will call the DOT’s public outreach 

coordinator, Anne Brooks, to inquire about the subdivision getting 

ground-up asphalt spread on the parking lots, use of any spare 

gravel, etc. 

 

The board adjourned at 3:20 p.m. 

 

 

 


